
 
Dear lawmakers:  Please take some quality time and reverse this miserable law passed just a few short 
years ago. 
 
1. Our first responders are spending WAY TOO MUCH time rescuing drug users from their free for all 
appetite. 
 
2. Oregon and especially Portland have become a Mecca for dopers across the country to show up here 
for “the free stuff” and no laws against personal and community drug abuse. 
 
3.  Me 33 year nephew died a year ago from a drug overdose. 
 
4. My 31 year old next door neighbor just died three weeks ago from fentanyl overdose. 
 
5.  It is nuts for hard drugs to be legal; making many of our zip codes unlivable. 
 
Do your jobs and make your tax payers your priority. 
 
Hope for best regards, Darrell Hungerford, zip code 97217 for 40 years. 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


